
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a successful start to reopening the school this week. Thank you to all 
the children for coming in with a smile on their faces. We have loved having them 
back and hearing all their news. Thank you to all the parents for your continued 
support at this very difficult time. 
 
School is now partially reopened to key workers and yr6 pupils. We are full to 
capacity using all available staff therefore we will not be able to take any further 
requests for admission. Unless a valid reason why a key worker place has not 
already been allocated. We are full in Year 6 and not able to take any further pupils. 
We will review this when further guidance comes out from the Government. 
 
 

Group start time  Time Group end time Time 
 

Fridays 
 

YELLOW Group 
(Key Workers) 

8.50am YELLOW Group 
(Key Workers) 

3.20pm 12.20pm 

RED Group 9.00am RED Group 2.50pm 11.50am 

BLUE Group 9.10am BLUE Group 3.00pm 12.00 noon 

GREEN Group 9.20am  GREEN Group 3.10pm 12.10pm 

 
 
 
SCHOOL REPORTS 
Reports will be emailed week beginning 15th June. If you require a paper copy 
please email amanda.hunt@shirleyschools.co.uk 
 
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM  
Pupils are encouraged to wear School Uniform or School PE Kit  
 
 
YEAR 6 GRAB AND GO FOOD OPTIONS 
Please find this menu on our school website. 
 
 
HOME LEARNING  
Home learning for all other year groups will still be uploaded onto the school website 
every Friday. 
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TEACHER CONTACT  
Teachers will continue to contact pupils although they are now all in school so this 
may not be as regularly as before. 
 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


